Freedom of Information Office Operations Directorate kch-tr.foi@nhs.net



Mr Phil Wareham

King's College Hospital

Denmark Hill

London SE5 9RS

request-96767-78557a76@whatdotheyknow.com

el: 020 3299 9000 Fax: 020 3299 3445 www.kch.nhs.uk

9 January 2012

Dear Mr Wareham

Re: Freedom of Information request - 1258

Further to your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act) dated 12 December 2011, I am writing to confirm the information that the Trust does and does not hold. The text of your request is repeated below in bold, followed by our response:

I would be grateful if you could provide me with the organisation structure for the following services within the Trust:

Physiotherapy Occupational Therapy Speech and Language Therapy

The Trust does hold the information you have requested.

Please find attached a copy of the organisation structure you have requested.

I hope this fulfils your request. You can find out more about the Act and other information resources released by the Trust on our website at: www.kch.nhs.uk

If you are dissatisfied with the Trust's response, you may appeal to us in the first instance. For contact details and a copy of our FOI appeal process, please see our website or email us at kch-tr.foi@nhs.net

If you remain dissatisfied, you have the right under section 50 of the Act to apply to the Information Commissioner to seek resolution to the matter. Further details can be found on their website at www.ico.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Fiona Nicholls FOI Lead

The copyright to the information we are disclosing is held by King's College Hospital NHS Foundation Trust. The Trust and any other party who may own information included in these materials are entitled to protect their copyright.

The re-use of this information for any commercial purpose is subject to the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005. Should you wish to re-use this information in any way you must ask us for specific permission relating to that you wish to use. If we agree to such re-use it may be subject to licensing and may involve a fee. Applications for re-use should be submitted to sally.lingard@nhs.net . No re-use should take place until you have formally asked for permission and we have informed you of our decision.